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News & Announcements: 
v Scheduling Update: The CCC meeting originally scheduled for November 7th will be moved to the 

following week, on Tuesday, November 14th. The rest of the fall quarter meetings will be held as originally 
scheduled. We apologize for any inconvenience. 

 
v GE Subcommittee Membership: Are you interested in being more involved with curriculum, but are short 

on hours? Serving on a GE subcommittee may be the perfect fit! We are in need of more volunteers to 
review GE applications. If you're interested or would like further information, please contact your CCC 
Reps, Rachelle, or Mary. We'd love to have you! 

 
v CCC Topics for 2017-18: Curious about what topics CCC will be discussing this academic year? The 

committee is developing a list of priorities for this academic year. Feel free to connect with your CCC Reps 
for a copy of the planning document. 

 

Reminders: 
v Local GE Applications: Do you know of a course that may be a good fit for our local GE pattern? The 

general education application period is open! Please contact your CCC Reps for more information. 
 
v Proposed Course Requisites: Remember that proposed course pre/co-requisites are shared at CCC. 

The purpose of doing so is for us all to be on the same page regarding how individual courses relate to our 
overall curriculum! Updates are shared with CCC on an ongoing basis. 


